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13 December 2021 
 
Ms. Kiersten Fishburn 
Secretary 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment  
GPO Box 39  
SYDNEY NSW 2001 
 
 
Attention : Dimitri Gotsis 
 
 
Dear Ms. Fishburn, 
 
RESPONSE TO SUBMISSIONS (SSD-11869481) 
UPGRADE TO NORTH SYDNEY PUBLIC SCHOOL 
182 PACIFIC HIGHWAY, NORTH SYDNEY 
 
Thank you for referring SSD 11869481 ‘Upgrade to North Sydney Public School’ Response to Submissions (RtS) 
to Transport for NSW (TfNSW) for review and comment.  
 
TfNSW has reviewed the submitted documents and is satisfied with the RtS. It is requested that the suggested 
conditions included in the TfNSW submission dated 30 September 2021 be imposed for SSD-11869481. 
 
If you have any further inquiries in relation to this development application please contact Vic Naidu, A/Senior 
Land Use Planner, via development.sydney@transport.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Brendan Pegg 
A/Senior Manager Land Use Assessment Eastern 
Planning and Programs, Greater Sydney Division 


